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03Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards s
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Physical Security License Branch
Division of Safeguards N

, , , .
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Dear Mr. Smith: 1

% 9 '

~

The attached letter regarding the addition to the pump room
$ i

at Morris Operation is forwarded for your information. This |

)
addition at Morris Operation was discussed during our meeting -

of October 4, 1979.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

H.A. Rogers
Specialist Licensing
408*925-6496
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Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
Attn: R.E. Cunningham, Director

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc mission
Washington, D.C. 20555 -

SUBJECT: ADDITION TO PUMP ROOM AT MORRIS OPERATION

Gentlemen:4

On October 4,1979, a presentation to Leland Rouse and members of
his staff was made by C.C. Herrington and H.A. Rogers of this office
and T.E. Ingels of our Morris Operation. The purpose of the pre-
sentation was to infom your staff of a planned addition to the pump
room at Morris Operation.

At the completion of the presentation, Mr. Rouse asked that a general
description of the addition be furnished for the Staff's information.
The description has been delayed to accommodate engineering changes
in the design of the new structure. These changes are now complete
and the general description is attached. After completion of the project,
appropriate revision of Consolidated safetu Analysis Report for Morris
Operation, NED0-21326C, will be made to include a description of the
new facility.

Please call H. A. Rogers (408*925-6496) or C.C. Herrington (408*925-6385)
11 there are questions about this project.

Respectfully,
GEN L ELECT IC COMPANY y y, , , y. 7
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D.M. Dawson, Manager
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